
SOCIAL MEDIA
@ w o o d s i d e h i g h s c h

Hello to all our families,

It’s hard to believe we’ve already been back for two weeks and the tempo of
term is picking up. This week, we have been looking at Remembrance
Sunday in assemblies, History and PSHE lessons. All students paid their
respects to peace and those who have suffered in all conflicts around the
world. Other events we are very much looking forward to are talks led by
MP for Tottenham and the Shadow Defence Secretary. 

On 22nd November, we are having an event called ‘Woodside Facing
Forward’, please see the flyer for the event below. This is an event to bring
our Woodside community together to discuss and review our values and
priorities as a community. This will be an event involving students,
Governors, and ex Woodsider and leader of the Council, Councillor Peray
Ahmet, who will open the session. We would really value the input from our
parents, if you would like to attend please email:
senen.fikri@woodsidehighschool.co.uk

Finally, a reminder that the closing date for becoming a Governor at
Woodside High School is soon upon us. If you are interested in the role
please can you complete the forms and email
angela.wallace@woodsidehighschool.co.uk

Have a lovely weekend.

Headteacher
Ms. Wallace
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ANTI-BULLYING WEEK (15 - 19 NOV)
For 2021, we will be kicking off Anti-Bullying Week with
Odd Socks Day on Monday 15th November. We encourage
all pupils to take part as we celebrate individuality and
raise awareness of bullying. 

Anti-Bullying Week will take place from Monday 15th
November – Friday 19th November and the theme for 2021
is to spread kindness through 'One Kind Word'. 

Kindness is more important today than it has ever been.
The isolation of the last year has underlined how little acts
of consideration can break down barriers and brighten the
lives of the people around us. 

Whether it's a small gesture or a compliment, kindness is
contagious and can completely change someone's day, so
make sure your child is equipped with kind messages/acts
to fuel kindness wherever they go. 

Ms. Oliver

POLICE VISIT
Officers from the Territorial Support Group visited us last
week and a group of pupils were chosen to meet the
officers to get an understanding of their working lives.

It was great to see our pupils engaging with the police, they
asked a variety of questions and got to try on gas masks
and riot gear. 

PC Sachin Vishran explained that they had used their riot
shields all night during the Grenfell Tower fire to
accompany and protect Firefighters from falling masonry
as they moved about in the building.

Huge thanks to Hope In Tottenham for organising the event
and the Territorial Support Group officers for coming to
Woodside. 

Mr. Chan



CHRISTMAS EVENTS IN THE BOROUGH
To celebrate Christmas, the borough will be running the
following events in the run up to Christmas. 

13th November: 
Christmas tree launch in Wood Green with events taking
place weekly until 18th December.

20th November: 
Muswell Hill Christmas lights switch on at 4pm, with a
celebrity guest.

27th November: 10am – 4pm 
Muswell Hill creative winter fair.

4th December: 
Small Business Saturday to encourage locals to support
their local businesses.
4pm Crouch End Christmas lights switch on.
Tottenham Town Hall approach road event with a stage and
music, will run alongside the literature festival at the
Bernie Grant Arts Centre.

3rd December:
Holcombe market will host a Santa’s grotto.

18th December: 
Turnpike Lane will also host a Santa’s grotto.

Ms. Wallace

WHAT UNIVERSITY? WHAT CAREER? VIRTUAL
EVENT
What will you do next? We acknowledge that sometimes it
isn't easy to know what to do next, which is why you can
join this free virtual event to help you figure out the next
steps of your journey. 

Log in to this free, online event on:
Friday 12 November: 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.
Saturday 13 November: 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.

You will get a chance to chat to 50 + top universities and
employers (e.g. NHS, J.P. Morgan), watch a packed
programme of over 50 free talks, and get free expert advice
to help you take your next steps with confidence.

BOOK YOUR FREE TICKET HERE

Ms. Irencin

WHS DISCOVERY SERIES - PSYCHOLOGY
Once again, we Year 11 students were offered a wonderful
chance to delve deeper into post-16 curriculum. This time
it was with City of London Academy Highgate Hill’s brilliant
Ms Zambon, exploring the country’s second most popular
subject: Psychology. 

Being one of the most interesting subjects, it’s easy to see
why so many people turned up, eager to have a go at
answering the biggest question there is, why are humans
the way we are? It was an amazing opportunity, run as a
real lesson to give us a flavour of sixth form style study and
acting as an introduction to a whole new area of interest to
all who attended. Fun and enabling, full of friendly people
and interesting ideas this taster session has, I’m sure,
introduced a whole new generation of aspiring
psychologists to the world. 

B.Lovas, Head Prefect 

https://venturemarketing-group.co.uk/1RRK-7LYM8-3MNKBY-4M64IH-1/c.aspx
https://venturemarketing-group.co.uk/1RRK-7LYM8-3MNKBY-4M64IJ-1/c.aspx
https://venturemarketing-group.co.uk/1RRK-7LYM8-3MNKBY-4M64IG-1/c.aspx
https://venturemarketing-group.co.uk/1RRK-7LYM8-3MNKBY-4M64II-1/c.aspx
https://venturemarketing-group.co.uk/1RRK-7LYM8-3MNKBY-4M64II-1/c.aspx


STUDENT COUNCIL UPDATE
We, the student council scrutinised the School
Development Plan and have decided that we would like to
focus on two things this year:

1) Student motivation 
2) Student safety

We feel that student motivation links nicely to the school's
commitment to offering a challenging curriculum and
having high expectations of students. We want to feel
motivated and we know that exciting incentives help with
this. We also believe that equality of opportunity is
important so we will be looking at some educational,
exciting and inspirational trip opportunities for students
this year. We will be making sure that a broad range of
students get the chance to experience new things,
especially where they have been working hard. We want to
make sure that students with learning needs are not left
out and that by setting appropriate targets; Woodsiders
will be given a chance to shine and be rewarded through
learning and experiencing new things!

Student safety is of the utmost importance and we are
looking at introducing some new ways to make students
feel safe in school and as they travel to and from school.
Just in time for Anti Bullying week we have launched a new
email address: here2help@woodsidehighschool.co.uk

If you have any worries or concerns about your or another
student's personal safety, need some advice or to raise a
concern you can send an email to this address for help. Of
course you can always speak to your form tutor or a trusted
member of staff but if you feel nervous or worried and do
not know how to start then this is the perfect way to get
started and to be a part of making our school community a
safe place to be.

We will keep you updated on lots of exciting new ideas and
events that we have planned to raise awareness about this
including a day of student first aid coming up in the new
year. If you want to share any of your ideas with us please
have a chat with your form reps, who will then discuss the
matters at year council. The most important matters will
then be discussed at our fortnightly student council
meeting. 

Remember that you can also send your ideas straight to us
at: haveyoursay@woodsidehighschool.co.uk

Over the next week you will see a box in the canteen for
you to put any suggestions for ideas for us to consider. We
particularly welcome ideas about fundraising as this will
help us to offer some really great events later on in the
year as part of our student motivation package.

Have a great weekend!

Your Student Council

mailto:here2help@woodsidehighschool.co.uk
mailto:haveyoursay@woodsidehighschool.co.uk
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